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Good afternoon
 
We refer to your application in respect of the above, please annotate the attached map
to show where the Yew belt is located and return to this email address
 
The Horse Chestnut on the proposal is subject to a Tree Preservation  order and will be
split from the conservation area application.
 
On item 12 – please clarify the work require either crown thin or reduction. If you require
a crown thin then state the percentage of crown thinning required.
 
On item 21 – please specify the work required and provide an extent of reduction in
metres.      
Regards,

 
Jan Ashley-Fenn | Technical Support

 

t: 03450 455 215 | e: planning.trees@scambs.gov.uk
https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/
https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/planning

Greater Cambridge Shared Planning: a strategic partnership between Cambridge City and South Cambridgeshire District Councils

 
My working days are Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.
Find answers to trees and hedgerow questions on the councils website and use the
mapping system to search for TPO’s and conservation areas.
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